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FW: Error in Mapping - Urgent s 20A correction requested

Bal Matheson <matheson@richmondchambers.co.nz> 13 December 2017 at 15:35
To: "DYNE, Simon" <simon.dyne@fultonhogan.com>, "MITCHELL, Sean" <Sean.Mitchell@fultonhogan.com>,
"MACMAHON, Matthew" <matthew.macmahon@fultonhogan.com>, "GREEN, Jonathan"
<Jonathan.Green@fultonhogan.com>, Mark Tollemache <mark@tollemache.co>, "TAYLOR, Barry"
<barry.taylor@fultonhogan.com>

Some good news

From: Beth Ford <beth.ford@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>

Date: Wednesday, 13 December 2017 at 3:24 PM

To: Bal Matheson <matheson@richmondchambers.co.nz>
Subject: Error in Mapping - Urgent s 20A correction requested

Hi Bal,

The Plans & Places team have reviewed your s 20A request and are satisfied that this is an
error that should be corrected. They are also of the view that the quarry buffer area overlay will
have to be corrected to align with the new zone boundary.

A memo has been drafted to set this out, which will then get signed off by the Manager Planning
— Aucklandwide (most likely tomorrow). We can then share a copy of this memo with you.

In terms of when changes will formally be made to the maps, the next set of modifications are
scheduled to go through in February of next year, and this change would go through at that time.

| trust this assists, but if you need anything else in the meantime please let me know. Otherwise,
| will send you a copy of the signed off memo as soon as | get it.

Kind regards,
Beth

16/12/17,2:25 PM
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From: Bal Matheson [mailto:matheson@richmondchambers.co.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 13 December 2017 8:48 a.m.

To: Beth Ford

Subject: Re: Two things (only I promise ...)

Thanks very much

From: Beth Ford <beth.ford@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>
Date: Wednesday, 13 December 2017 at 8:47 AM

To: Bal Matheson <matheson@richmondchambers.co.nz>
Subject: RE: Two things (only | promise ...)

Hi Bal,

| am chasing this up with Plans and Places and will get back to you as soon as | can with an
update. Hopefully later today.

Kind regards,
Beth

Beth Ford | Solicitor

Regulatory Litigation, Legal Services f)()l'/' ‘
DDI 09 8902926 | EXT (46) 2926 | Mob 021 714 892 NN AL
Auckland Council, Level 11, 135 Albert Street, Auckland < “.w" >

Visit our website: www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
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From: Bal Matheson [mailto:matheson@richmondchambers.co.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 13 December 2017 7:28 a.m.

To: Beth Ford

Subject: Re: Two things (only I promise ...)

Hi Beth

Did you have any update on this?
Many thanks
Bal
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